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May 21, 2018 

 

Edwin Olivares 

GCC Rio Grande, Inc. 

3372 Lime Road 

Pueblo, CO 81004 

 

 

Re: Salt Canyon Project, Permit No. M-1997-064,  

 Documentation of Corrective Action(s) Received 
 

Dear Mr. Olivares: 

 

On April 30, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your response via email, 

regarding the Problem identified during the March 28, 2018 inspection conducted at the Salt Canyon 

Project and cited in the inspection report dated April 5, 2018.  The Division has changed the status of 

the Corrective Action associated with the following cited Problem to be resolved: 

 

Problem/Possible Violation: The affected area boundary markers are missing on all but 
the east side of the affected area.  This is a problem for failure to maintain boundary 
markers around the affected area as required by Section 3.1.12(2) of the rule. 
 
The Operator’s representative submitted photographs of boundary markers and survey 
images demonstrating the boundary markers have been placed and the material stockpile 
in question is within the affected area boundary. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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